
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 24, 2023 
 
 
Dear Stakeholder: 
 
District Department of Transportation (DDOT) extends our sincere gratitude to the community for your 
patience and cooperation during the ongoing Cleveland Park Streetscape and Drainage Project. This 
letter is an update on the service lane situated along Connecticut Avenue, from Macomb Street NW to 
Ordway Street NW on the east side. 

 
As part of the Cleveland Park Streetscape and Drainage project, on Monday, October 30th through the 
end of November 2023, the contractor will resume the work along the service lane to make it ADA 
compliant for pedestrians. The orange safety barricades will be removed upon completion. The 
Contractor is authorized to work between 7:00 am and 7:00 pm, Monday through Friday, and occasional 
Saturday work may be required. Access to businesses along the project corridor will be maintained, with 
a flagger present for pedestrians in need of assistance.  

 
Traffic controls will be in place to guide motorists, cyclists and pedestrians safely around the work zone. 
All users of the roadway are advised to stay alert, be observant of signage and expect delays while 
traveling in this area. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the project or construction 
activities, please email info@clevelandparkstreetscape.com. Please visit the project website at 
www.clevelandparkstreetscape.com for construction schedule updates. 

 
We realize that construction can be an inconvenience and truly appreciate your patience while we make 
these improvements. Thank you for your patience and support as we work together to implement safer 
conditions for pedestrians, motorists and cyclists along the Connecticut Avenue corridor. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
The Cleveland Park Streetscape and Drainage 
Community Outreach and Engagement Team 

 
 
 
 

http://www.clevelandparkstreetscape.com/

